

Name: Divia Salsabila

NPM: 21420057

Class: 5D

1. Watch and pay attention to the following learning material video!



2. Multiple Choices Questions

Bill Gates

Bill Gates is one of the richest men in the world today. Gates chose to drop out from the University and he focus on developing Microsoft company which then prevail. Now, because of his hard work, Microsoft became in to most computer software producer in the world. Today, Bill Gates is known as the founder of the manufacturer and the owner of the microsoft software of windows operating system which is used by the majority of people all around the world. Bill Gates was born as a smart kid because he like reading and quite smart in school and was interest with business. At the age of 13 years, he prefers to stick with the book rather than getting along with others. Therefore, he often quarreled with her mother. One day, his father threw the bottle to Bill because he was considered too naughty. After he was taken to the therapist, the parents let bill become independent person and eventually make bill follow his hobby to tink with computers. Bill's cleverness made Bill chose Harvard as the first choice as his University. However, because he made microsoft with his friend, Paul Allen, he decided to drop out of university. although it's heavy, but the decision was right, because now microsoft becomes a microsoft software manufacturer which used by the majority of all people worldwide. Today, Bill Gates has retired and no longer deal with Microsoft. He chose to focus on humanitarian affairs through the Bill & Melinda Gates Foundation. In 2007, a total injection of funds provided by the Bill & Melinda Gates Foundation to reach USD 28 billion. The foundation is regarded as one of the most widely

foundation donated funds for humanitarian activities. Bill Gates himself was reported to have given most of his wealth to philanthropic activities, amounting to 48%. Then, he joined with other wealthy benefactors who also had the same goal, such as Warren Buffet and Andrew Carnegie.

1. Identification is to introduce the person, place and the object while the description gives the detail of the person, place, and the object described.

- a. Narrative text
- b. Descriptive text
- c. Recount text
- d. Argumentative text

2. Which is not the structure of Descriptive text?

- a. Identification
- b. Description
- c. Conclusion
- d. Example

3. What date was bill Gates born?

- a. 13 May 1967
- b. 23 June 1988
- c. 16 December 1987
- d. 28 October 1955

4. The text tell about?

- a. Description of Bill Gates
- b. Description about people
- c. Description about destination
- d. Subjektif description text

5. Who is the founder or Maker of microsoft?

- a. Bill Gates
- b. Mark Zuckerberg
- c. Elon Musk
- d. Steve Ballmer

3. Test item of choose for names.

Choose of the name of following section correctly!

Part one

Text (Description)

Topic: The beauty architectural of TajMahal

THE AMAZING TAJ MAHAL IN INDIA

Taj Mahal is regarded as one of the eight wonders of the world. It was built by a Muslim Emperor Shah Jahan in the memory of his dear wife at Agra. Taj Mahal is a Mausoleum that houses the grave of Queen Mumtaz Mahal. The mausoleum is a part of a vast complex comprising of a main gateway, an elaborate garden, a mosque (to the left), a guest house (to the right), and several other palatial buildings. The Taj is at the farthest end of this complex, with the river Jamuna behind it.

1

The Taj stands on a raised, square platform (186 x 186 feet) with its four corners truncated, forming an unequal octagon. The architectural design uses the interlocking arabesque concept, in which each element stands on its own and perfectly integrates with the main structure. It uses the principles of self-replicating geometry and symmetry of architectural elements. Its central dome is fifty-eight feet in diameter and rises to a height of 213 feet. It is flanked by four subsidiary domed chambers. The four graceful, slender minarets are 162.5 feet each. The central domed chamber and four adjoining chambers include many walls and panels of Islamic decoration.

2

Taj Mahal is built entirely of white marble. Its stunning architectural beauty is beyond adequate description, particularly at dawn and sunset. The Taj seems to glow in the light of the full moon. On a foggy morning, the visitors experience the Taj as if suspended when viewed from across the Jamuna river.

The Name of part numbered 1 on part one is

Part two

EARTHQUAKE

Earthquake occurs in places where earth movements take place. An earthquake is a sudden movement or tremor of the earth.

} 1

Earthquake can be destructive. Cities and millions of lives can be destroyed. To rebuild the destroyed city, huge sum of money is needed, not to mention the time taken to rebuild it.

Earthquakes are caused by powerful forces at work inside the earth. These forces cause underground pressure and movement. Movement and pressure build up tension and trap energy in the rock strata inside the earth. When the pressure becomes too great, the rock will snap, creating a fault. At the same time, the stored-up tension and energy are released. An earthquake therefore occurs.

A severe earthquake is estimated to be as powerful as one hundred atomic bombs, shooting out energy in waves, most of which is driven underground, thus lessening the effect.

} 2

Fire sparked off by an earthquake can be a great danger to the cities. Waves running along the surface of the ground not only destroy buildings, but can also damage waterpipes and start fires simultaneously. Firemen will be helpless against the fire if there is no water. For this reason, many cities "prone" to earthquake store water in special places so that there will be water even if under-ground waterpipes are broken.

} 3

The Name of part numbered 2 on part two is

The Name of part numbered 3 on part two is

4. Question by connecting the answer lines.

Connect the question by drawing the correct answer line.

The language feature of Descriptive text

Specific object

Dilligent, beautiful,
handsome

Adjective

I saw you yesterday

Simple Present tense

Cook, move, support

Action verb

Diana swims, he sleep with a
pillow

5. Completion

Please complete the sentence by using provided in the box.

The most important person in my life

My mother is the most important person in my (.....), because without my mom I am nothing. My mother's hobby is gardening she really likes (.....) such as growing vegetables, chili. My mother really likes to cook like fried rice, fried rice is my favorite food, I (.....) like it when my mother cooks it for me, because this is very delicious. Vegetable soup, usually my mother cooks vegetable soup for our lunch. And lastly, she likes to make cakes, her cakes are just right, not too (.....) and not too bad to eat. And also my mom really likes travelling, we also usually like to go to fork walks such as going to the beach, continue to go out to taste food and also my mother likes spicy food. And that's my mom I really love (.....).

life

gardening

really

sweet

her

taste

food